DUKeE POWER COMPANY
P.O. BOX 331890
CHARLOTTE, N.O., 28242
HAL B. TUCKER 51 U :J TELEPHONE

VIOE PRESIDENT n ! (704) 373-4531
NUCLEAR PRODUCTION

December 17, 1982

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: Oconee Nuclear Station

IL Inspection Report

50-269/82-09

50-270/82-0%

50-287/82~09
Dear Sir:
Bv our letter of April 29, 1982,we responded to Viclation A cited in IE
Inspection Report 5(-269, -270, -287/82-09, and stated that computer alarms
and statalarms would be modified to include Group 8 position limits by
September 15, 1982 for all units. Due to delays, the modification will be
implemented by January 14, 1983. We will inform you if further delays arise
to change this completion date.

Very truly yours,
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Hal B. Tucker
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